From: Gloriane Peck [mailto:gpeck@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, September 30, 2014 9:58 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: WebVisions Chicago conference

Steve,

Per your earlier email, I’m following up to let you know I attended WebVisions Chicago (http://www.webvisionsevent.com/chicago/), September 25-26 at the Siskel Film Center. The registration was paid for by the Chicago Public Library Foundation.

Please let me know if you need any additional information. 

Sincerely,

Gloriane Peck

Web Administrator

Chicago Public Library

